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Subject: Taking Away Single Family Zoning - So Sad

From: Joe O'Neal  
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 2:00 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>; Harrison, Cynthia 
<CHarrison@a2gov.org>; Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Radina, Travis 
<TRadina@a2gov.org>; Ghazi Edwin, Ayesha <AGhaziEdwin@a2gov.org>; Eyer, Jen <JEyer@a2gov.org>; Akmon, Dharma 
<DAkmon@a2gov.org>; Briggs, Erica <EBriggs@a2gov.org>; Cornell, Jenn <JCornell@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Taking Away Single Family Zoning - So Sad 

To Planning Commission Members: 

What you, the mayor, and City Council are doing is of great concern to me.  If you succeed, you will be making a 
serious mistake.  Sad too is the negativeness and demeanor of those supporting your destruction of zoning 
protection.  Plus – the goals you seek will not be achieved.  That's reality and the really sad part of this entire 
process.  The city may never be able to overcome the unintended consequences.  Please, someone, restore sanity 
to this endeavor and truly involve those that call Ann Arbor home.  All that is being asked is community 
involvement, a better-defined process, and more time.  What is wrong with that??? 

Joe O'Neal 
734-216-5307


